
 

 

 

 

 

Swan River Crossings Project 

PROJECT UPDATE  
DECEMBER 2023 

Have your say on the new design for Fremantle Traffic Bridge 
 
The Development Application for the new Fremantle Traffic Bridge is now open for public comment via the 
Department of Planning, Lands and Heritage consultation hub. The consultation period is open until the 1st of 
February 2024. 
  
 
 
 
 
The Development Application proposes replacing the existing Fremantle Traffic Bridge with a new iconic bridge as 
part of the Swan River Crossings Project. The new option will be built on the existing traffic bridge alignment 
maintaining two traffic lanes in each direction whilst maintaining existing intersections and traffic flows. New wider 
and safer paths will be built on both sides of the new bridge, and navigational clearances for boats, kayaks and river 
users will be improved.  
   

Further information 
To learn more about the project, click here. 

Click here to comment 
on the new bridge. 

https://consultation.dplh.wa.gov.au/
https://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/projects-initiatives/all-projects/metropolitan/Swan-River-Crossings/
https://www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/projects-initiatives/all-projects/metropolitan/Swan-River-Crossings/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/publictransportauthority.cmail20.com/t/r-l-ttdtkde-ohljldjjtj-t/__;!!LnKBbfkWe07OtWQ!21qjPi5jVIUKP-GOOQzIkGa6_4DcBZ9CkeAJ6smKszv43UzHybyKhscjNx7lYaRXNSSwlSt49iwaiN9StOEfAcKgP4NlAA$
https://consultation.dplh.wa.gov.au/
https://consultation.dplh.wa.gov.au/
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To subscribe for future project updates, click here. 
If you have any enquiries, please phone 138 138 or email enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

https://analytics-au.clickdimensions.com/mrwawagovau-azvoz/pages/7mspkrzeeqrpqad2lcdxw.html
mailto:enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au
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